
 
 

Public Comments Welcome 
   
 
A Public Hearing will be held to take public comments on the Recreation 
Authority of Roseville and Eastpointe’s Grant Application for the proposed 
Recreation Authority Center Park Development Project in Roseville.  Details for 
the Public Hearing are: 
 
What:  Public Hearing  
 
When:       Wednesday, March 9, 2022, 4:00 p.m. at the 

Recreation Authority of Roseville & Eastpointe Board  
Regular Meeting 

 
Where: Recreation Authority Center, 18185 Sycamore in Roseville 
 
Purpose: To take public comments on a 2022 Michigan Natural Resources 

Trust Fund Grant Application for the installation of a walking path, 
picnic pavilion, installation of a pickleball court complex, community 
garden and expansion of playground equipment along with other 
park amenities.  

 
For more information on the public hearing or the grant application please call the 
Recreation Authority office at 586-445-5480. 
  
 
 
 
 
 


